
Station Adopters Report for Parish Council meetings Jan 2021 
There is again very little to report this month due to Covid restrictions:- 
 
 
... A few members of the group have carried out some tasks at the garden including cutting back, 
dead heading, weeding and watering whilst managing physical distancing. Gillian and Ian who live 
next door continue to assist with watering the plants. 
 
… The ideas for a mural on the wall of the car park is still making very slow progress due to 
lockdown. I am In contact with Fran Raleigh the art teacher at Thomas Gainsborough school is still 
keen to be involved in the project and I am currently awaiting some further ideas and samples from 
her to share with the Heritage Officer which I will forward to them. 
 
.... Whilst it is not possible to arrange meetings with other station adopter groups and the staff from 
Greater Anglia, online zoom meetings have taken place. Station adopters plan to host the next 
coffee morning in the barn when we get the go ahead. 
 
 
Mary Turner 
Bures Station Adopters 
12th Jan 2021 


